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 CFA Society of the UK (c) 2020         Date: May 2020 

IMC calculator policy 

From 1st June 2020 IMC candidates will not be permitted to use a handheld 
calculator during their examination. The onscreen calculator will be available for 
all questions during the exam.   

It is the responsibility of candidates to familiarise themselves with the functioning 
of the onscreen calculator.  

Pearson VUE staff cannot give support to candidates on the use of the onscreen 
calculator during the examination. 

A user guide for the onscreen calculator can be found here 

Please note: the scratch pad demonstrated in this online demo is not used for 
CFA UK.  Candidates who sit their test at a Pearson Vue test centre will be 
provided with a physical wipe board. Candidates who sit their exam via OnVUE 
online proctoring will have the use of an onscreen whiteboard. Details of the 
onscreen whiteboard can be found here.

https://www.cfauk.org/-/media/files/pdf/pdf/1-study-with-us/2-imc/imc-policies/ti30xsmultiviewguide_en.pdf
https://www.cfauk.org/-/media/files/pdf/pdf/onvue-whiteboard-feature.pdf



